
Saturday, June 24, 
2017 

Piedmont Melody 
Makers 

Old Time Country/
Bluegrass 

 
Saturday, August  

19, 2017 
Ray Bonneville 

Folk/Blues 
 

Saturday, October 
14, 2017 

Jeff Scroggins and 
Colorado  
Bluegrass 

 
Saturday, November 

11, 2017 
Kimo Hussey  

Modern/classical 
Ukulele  

 
 
 
 

The Pistol River Concert AssociaƟon is proud to 

announce the return to the Friendship Hall of 

slide guitar specialist David Jacobs‐Strain along 

with harmonica ace Bob Beach for our May‐ish 

concert. A CancelaƟon and some scheduling 

conflicts have necessitated this May show to 

actually be performed on June 3rd. Ah, but that’s 

Show Biz! 

David Jacobs‐Strain started playing street cor‐

ners and farmers markets in Eugene before he 

was in high school , and has been playing his 

intense slide guitar at fesƟvals since his teens. Although his music ranges from folk, to rock, and even 

some flashes of country, there is liƩle doubt that his roots are set deeply into the blues. Besides offering 

his unique take on a few covers of arƟsts that inspire him, Jacobs‐Strain is a prolific and powerful song‐

writer in his own right. David’s lyrics, sung with his powerful and expressive vocals, run from humorous 

quips to vivid ballads steeped in imagery, many depicƟng his Oregon upbringing. 

Bob Beach has spent over 40 years in the music world, much of it playing a mean harmonica. In addiƟon 

to volunteering for almost 20 years with the renowned Philadelphia Folk Fest, Beach remains in high de‐

mand, recording and performing with naƟonal arƟsts, as well as those closer to his Pennsylvania roots. 

Bob’s prowess on the mouth harp, whether in subtle backups, polished accompaniment or raging solos, 

beauƟfully compliment David’s slide driven blues. 

Jacobs‐Strain has produced 6 CDs, and toured throughouƩhe US. He has performed at fesƟvals from 

BriƟsh Columbia to Australia including the Telluride Bluegrass FesƟval, Philadelphia Folk FesƟval, and 

Blues and Bop in Switzerland. Along the way, David has shared the stage with the likes of Lucinda Wil‐

liams, Boz Scaggs, EƩa James, and George Thorogood. 

These are two wonderfully passionate musicians, who feed off of each other’s energy to make their live 

performances nothing short of spectacular. We are truly lucky to have this pair coming to our stage in 

what is sure to be a great show. 

Come join us at the Friendship Hall at 8PM on June 3rd for what promises to be great night of lively slide 

guitar and harmonica blues with David Jacobs‐Strain and Bob Beach. 



Memberships: 

Memberships are available for a yearly 
donation of $15.00 and will ensure 
that you have advance notice of all 
concerts and events.  Memberships 
can be purchased at the hall or by 
returning the form printed on this 
newsletter. Forms are available on line 
at www.pistolriver.com/join 

Pistol River Concert Association, Inc. 
is a registered Oregon, non-profit 
organization and dues are tax deducti-
ble. 

 

Ticket Outlets: 

Gold Beach Books  in Gold Beach              
541-247-2495 

 

Wright’s Custom Framing in Brookings   
541-469-7900 

 

Please  let these vendors know we appreci-
ate them providing such a valuable service 
for our PRCA shows ! 

Tickets: 

Tickets for concert are available for 
$15.00 through the outlets listed on the 
left 

 

Thanks: 
A word of thanks to the retail stores that 
serve as our ticket outlets.  We couldn’t 
do it without you! 

A note from the Board: 
HOW DO YOU LIKE THE NEW SOUND!!  We’ve had a great new system in since the March 2017 
show and are still paying it off.  If you would like to help out with a donation,  you may do so until June 
2nd on the  following on-line fundraiser site: https://www.razoo.com/story/Awfqef  Thanks for your contri-
bution! 
 
WE HAVE DISCONNECTED OUR PHONE, so reservations can no longer be made via that route. You 
can still reserve tickets online at  www.pistolriver.com, buy them at Gold Beach Books, or Wright’s Custom 
Framing, or purchase them at the door. Sorry for any inconvenience, but the cost to maintain the phone was 
proving uneconomical. 
 
SPECIAL NOTE:  PLEASE DO NOT DROP OFF ITEMS FOR DONATION TO  OASIS HOUSE AT 
THE PISTOL RIVER FRIENDSHIP HALL!!  Oasis is not no longer accepting such donations, so please 
take your softly used items directly to one of the local thrift stores in your community.  Thank you!   

Membership Registration Form 

If you have not yet joined, we would welcome you as a member of the Pistol River Concert Association.  We accept any-
one with an interest in supporting the concert series.  Please detach and mail this registration form along with your check 
made payable to the Pistol River Concert Association.  (It's tax deductible !!) 

Please Print:  

 Name:_________________________________________________________      Phone:___________________ 
 
Street Address:_________________________________  City:_________________  ST:_____   Zip:__________ 
                                                                                                                                                                                                    
Email:_________________ Membership:     Individual  $15  __    Family  $20  ___           Amount  enclosed _____ 
 
Please choose one: I would like to receive newsletter notification via e-mail _____  or Postal Service mail:_____ 
 
Please mail this form to:  Pistol River Concert Association, Post Office Box 6086, Pistol River, Oregon  97444  Thanks!!! 


